
This industrial development affects 
our drinking water, affects underwater 
flow, reduces the size of our aquifer, 
and moves the Granite Chief trail.

Come to the Notice of Preparation Meeting: Thursday, May 12, 3pm 775 N Lake, 
Suite 200, Tahoe City

We need sustainable 
development in Olympic 
Valley that enhances or 
maintains the recreational 
access, beauty and safety 
of the region.

Find out more at:
https://www.friendsofsv.org

Contact:
friendsofsv@gmail.com

A 6-STORY, 100+ BEDROOM condo/hotel with FIRE PITS on our 
AQUIFER by the GRANITE CHIEF TRAIL here in OLYMPIC VALLEY?


